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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Don't forget to set your clocks forward this coming weekend to Daylight Savings

Time.  Also don't forget to change the time in your TNCs (Terminal Node

Controllers), both local and hilltop/mountaintop.  While you are changing the

time in the TNC, now would be a good time to give them a SOFT RESET, which

basically means turning them OFF and back ON.  Giving them a SOFT RESET will

remove most minor problems that may have build up in them since the last time.

And, don't forget to change the batteries in your Smoke and CO Detectors.  If

you're for sure how to change the time in the TNC, my might want to refer to the

TNC manual.

I received an E-Mail from Mike Turner, WV8MT, yesterday saying that he hadn't

seen any ID transmissions from the Preston County NODE/PBBS of PENDWV/FKLNWV for

awhile.  I told him that I had posted the DAREN News and DAREN Net Announcement

on the station Thursday.  He said that John Western, KC8ODI, hasn't been able to

connect to it.  The station must have went down between Thursday and Saturday.

Mike said he would make a trip to the mountain with a spare TNC and radio that

he dug around and found that he could put on the station if either one was

defective.  He did get to the site and found a defective transceiver, and put

the station back on the air.  He's hoping to repair the transceiver and get it

back on the station in the next few weeks.  I want to thank Mike for watching

over the DAREN station.

Don't forget the Charleston Hamfest will be coming up on Saturday, March 19th.

I hope to see some of the DAREN operators at the Hamfest.  I usually don't get

to see very many of them at the Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest since I'm tied

up doing Amateur Radio VE Testing.  By the way the Parkersburg/Wood County

Hamfest will be held on October 8th, at the Wood County 4-H Camp in Mineral

Wells, like it has been in the past.

There were 36 check-ins again this week to the State Wide DAREN Net.  Harold

(Sonny) Jobe, WC8L, who has been participating in the net since March 20, 2021,

has completed 50 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  Terry

Meadows, KC8TAM, needs only one more check-in to make 150.
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